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We would like to welcome all our new families to our setting.  We hope you 

enjoy being part of Tots and Scholars and that your children have been telling 

you about all the fun and learning they have done 

NUMBER DAY 

On May the 7th will be Number Day at the nursery and we have 

planned lots of fun activities for the children.  Would you please 

send in a plain white T shirt for your child that we can use for 

one of the activities? 

Let the race begin! 

MUDDY PUDDLE DAY   

On 20th May we will be participating in ‘Muddy Puddle Day’ to raise 

funds for Save the Children.  Would you please send your child in with 

wellies and waterproof clothing so that they can have fun splashing in 

the puddles. 

 

 

 

TRANSITION ZOOM MEETING 

On May 18th we will be holding a zoom meeting for parents of those children transitioning to new 

settings/Reception in September. We aim to give you useful information about the process and to answer any 

questions you may have.   

Come for a chat…. 

If you would like to share something with us or just join 

us for a cup of tea, please just let us know and we will 

gladly accommodate that. 

We look forward to hearing from you! 

 If you or a member of your family tests positive for the virus at any time, please email us as soon as 

possible and adhere to the government’s track and trace regulations at all times.  

For more information visit: 

(COVID-19) Coronavirus restrictions: what you can and cannot do - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk) 

 
                       Shoes  

Here at TAS we encourage the 

children to be independent, 

therefore we would like to 

request the children to wear 

Velcro shoes and easy to wear 

clothing. 

Uniform    

A gentle reminder that TAS 

uniform is to be worn on 

Mondays, Tuesday, 

Thursday and Friday. 

Feel free to send your little 

one in their favorite 

clothing on Wednesdays. 

 



     
    

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
EMPLOYEE OF THE MONTH  
Meet Miss Kim in the Butterfly 
room. She is a very valued member 
of the TAS team and we would 
like to acknowledge her hard work  

 
 

 

RECOMMENDATI0NS 

Here at Tots and Scholars we are 

very pleased that many of you have 

recommended new families to our 

nursery.  We would like to show our 

appreciation to you by giving you 

10% off your invoice for one month 

after a new family that you have 

recommended starts with us.  We 

would kindly ask that you email us 

to let us know when you have made 

a recommendation so that we can 

ensure that the discount is applied. 

 

“I love working at TAS. I have learned 

so much since being here and I love 

watching the children grow and 

develop. TAS is not for everyone, but 

to those wanted to make a difference. 

“. 

DATES FOR YOUR CALENDAR:  

Our nursery will be closed on all Bank Holidays and the Following dates: 

17th of May -Inset Day 

Tuesday 7th of September – Jewish holiday 

Wednesday 8th of September Inset day 

Thursday 16th of September– Jewish holiday 

Tuesday 21st of September – Jewish holiday 

Tuesday 28th of September– Jewish holiday 

 

 

GRADUATION 

The Graduation for our children who will be 

leaving for schools will be held on 10th August. 

We will ensure to mark the day and more 

details will be shared closer to the date of the 

event which will be dependent upon COVID 

restrictions in place at that time.  

Mr Andy, our “wood specialist” 
has moved on from TAS and we 
wish him all the best. He has 
promised to visit us regularly. 
 

 

 

PRIVATE SCHOOL TALK  

We would like to thank all the parents who attended 

the private school talk via Zoom; we have received lots 

of positive feedback and happy to hear that it was 

successful and informative talk.  

 


